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All Sport Freezer Pops  
We are currently out of our All Sport Freezer Pops but hope to have them back in stock no later than July 22nd.  

  

We understand that with high heat this summer all over the country, the demand for Freezer Pops have never 
been higher. When placing our most recent order, the supplier notified us that they were out of stock as well as 
limiting orders to only 88 cases per order.  

  

To offset the limited supply, we have also ordered 88 cases of the All Sport Sugar Pops to keep in stock with our 
Sugar Free Pops which also should be in stock this week. We apologize for the delay and are doing our best to 
get them as fast as can. In addition, we plan to increase our inventory next spring to keep up the increased 
demand. Also, please recommend the powder sticks as an option while we are waiting for our next shipment of 
Freezer Pops.  
 
XL 866 
In addition, we would also like to share that we received a notification that XL 866 is on its way and should arrive 
tomorrow.  
 
Knock Out and Coil Brite  
As you also may know, we are out of both Knock Out and Coil Brite. The new formulas will be produced in the 
next week or two, as we await the labels to be printed. We hope to have both Knock Out and Coil Brite by the 
end of the month or no later than the first week of August. While I know they are not exact replacements, please 
recommend Knock Out II and Coil Fresh as replacements while we await the new formulas. Thank you to those 
who helped us test these new formulas to make sure they meet our standards.  

  

New Products  
Since we were unable to host a summer meeting this year, we are planning to add several new products over 
the next few months.  

  

In addition to Fresh Air In A Bucket Midnight Musk, we plan to offer a Sanitizing Surface Wipe, Non-Flammable 
Brake Cleaner, lower cost product to Citra Solv, lower cost product to Dura Seal, Foaming Chain and Cable 
lubricant, just to name a few. Please be on the lookout in the coming weeks for our new additions to the line. 
 
 
Thank you for your patience, and please contact the office with any questions.  
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